Minister Dacic called on by the newly-appointed Ambassador of Bosnia and Herzegovina
Wednesday, 23 September 2015.

First Deputy Prime Minister and Minister of Foreign Affairs Ivica Dacic received today a courtesy
call from the newly-appointed Ambassador of Bosnia and Herzegovina to the Republic of
Serbia, Lazar Mirkic.

The interlocutors have assessed that the relations between the two countries were good and on
an ascending line. It was concluded that there was a common interest in the further
improvement of overall cooperation, both political and economic.

Minister Dacic informed about the current problem with which Serbia has been faced in its
relations with the Republic of Croatia regarding the migrant crisis, pointing out that Croatia had
taken measures which were not in accordance with good neighbourly relations and international
standards.

The Serbian Foreign Minister wished Ambassador Mirkic every success in the discharge of his
responsible duties.




